

Investment Education Since 1951

www.better-investing.org
Minneapolis/St. Paul Chapter

August 13, 2005

Lynn;

At the July 27th Board meeting it was decided that the Board ask for your resignation as an Associate Director but that you could, at your discretion, continue to teach as a volunteer and manage the Road Classes as before. If this is not acceptable to you the board will invoke Article IV Section 2 of the Chapter Operations Manual and re-assign your present duties and classes to other volunteers. May we have your answer by September 1, 2005?

Gayle M. Olson (Acting President)

13250 Kerry Lane

Eden Prairie, MN 55346

952-937-2352